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Community

As part of our continued community outreach and service, Mercer Island Rotary wishes to
support our Mercer Island students who have shown the potential to thrive and excel in an
environment that allows for diversity, ability, commitment, and challenge.

We, as members of Mercer Island Rotary, will award a scholarship in the amount of $10,000 to
adeserving Mercer Island student. The recipient will be a high school senior who currently
resides on Mercer Island and attends any local high school or lives off-island and attends
Mercer Island High School. The goal of the award is to contribute towards an accredited post
high school educational or career training opportunity. Apply now as the deadline is imminent.
The application is a one page, easy-to-do, process. Don't miss this.

Applications: https://mirotary,org/

Attention Seniors: Cap and Gown distribution will be in the Commons during both lunches
today in the main entryway.


https://mirotary.org/

Seniors: Please plan to attend Islander Hour this week March 22, The senior class will be taking
their senior class picture in the amphitheater. This class picture will be featured in the
yearbook. So wear MI gear and attend Islander Hour next week.

The Connections Club is hosting a food drive, and is looking for spare pasta boxes and pasta
sauce jars. Drop-off can be found at the front of the school until April 14th.

Seniors, now that it's almost March, the remainder of senior year will FLY by! And speaking of,
flying by, the PTSA would like to introduce the theme for the 2023 Senior Graduation Party.
BLAST OFF: Never say the sky's the limit when there are footprints on the moon!

The PTSA has been busy planning an exciting night for all the seniors! We've collected feedback
from past seniors, engaged the current seniors and decided to TAKE THE PARTY TO THE
NEXT LEVEL. We have 2 new and special venues and have planned additional activities,
everything from a Zipline rope course to Lazer tag to Karaoke and a few surprise activities.
Ticket sales will start on March 6th and will have a table set up every Friday after that for the
seniors to pick up flyers with a QR code and register. After registering and paying, seniors will
get to select the bus THEY want to ride on with their friends and receive a color-coded
commemorative wrist band to wear this Spring! Get excited for a fun night with your friends!

There has been an increase in parking issues. If you do not have a parking pass you may not
park on campus. If you have a parking pass you must park in the lot that you have been
assigned to you. You may not park in any other lot or in the Staff I.ots. There is no reason that
any students should be in the Band Lot other than getting dropped off. That lot is 100% staff
parking now. Tickets will be given and fines will be enforced.

Club

Counselors Corner
The Stanley Ann Dunham Scholarship Fund awards $5,000 college scholarships to

female-identifying students enrolled in the senior class at Mercer Island High School who
demonstrate commitment to the values of social activism, global service, and academic

excellence that Dr. Stanley Ann Dunham practiced in her life and work. The online application
deadline is March 31, 2023.

University of Utah 8:00 AM on Wednesday, March 22nd.

Sports

Tryouts for the drill team are approaching. There is a mandatory student and parent
information session on Tuesday, March 21st at 6:30pm in the library. Tryouts will be April 3rd
through April 6th before school and Friday, April 7th after school in the main gym. Contact
head coach Kyle Mosler for more information.

Speaking of drill team, they will be traveling to Yakima and competing at state this Friday.
Good luck, MIDT!


https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstanleyanndunhamfund.org%2Fapply-for-scholarship%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C84beb648b5f94c30910008db120adb04%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638123610051494025%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rs7zyoDfN1ZKxlVJcgyf2kCqh1mrGqU0RI26VP6Kp7I%3D&reserved=0

MI Girl’s Water Polo

Tuesday March 21st - Varsity game against Ingraham - home at Mary Wayte - 8:00 PM
Thursday March 23rd - Varsity game against Curtis - home at Mary Wayte - 8:00 PM
Tuesday March 28th - Varsity game against Bainbridge - away at Bainbridge - 4:00 PM

Visitor

Home

Location

Time

Dismiss

Depart

Track and Field Y Bellevue Mi MIHS 4:00 PM
Badminton Vv Ml Foster Foster 3:30 PM 2:20 PM 2:30 PM
Bellevue
Girls Golf \" Ml Bellevue Golf Club 2:30 PM
Tennis I\ Hazen M MIHS 4:00 PM
Tennis Vv Ml Hazen Hazen 4:00 PM 2:40 PM 2:50 PM
Polo Vv Ingraham Mi MW 8:00 PM
Boys Lacrosse Vv Redmond Mi MIHS 8:00 PM

Recycling

Monday: 100 and 200 hallways
Tuesday Block: ALL hallways
Thursday: 300 and 400 hallways
Friday: 500 and Main/Office hallway

Did you know? Fun Fact

Did you know that when Mr. Laughary was in high school he held the record for most penalized
placekicker (football) in GSL (Greater Spokane League) history.







